
 

 

 

“BOCHK e-Wallet — Mobile Payment Services” 

Termination Notification 
 

 

Please be advised that we will discontinue the service for “BOCHK e-Wallet — Mobile 

Payment Services” effective from 8 Oct 2018. In the circumstances we regret that 

thereafter you will not be able to make payments by means of “BOC CUP Mobile 

QuickPass” or “BOC MasterCard Mobile PayPass” via “BOCHK e-Wallet”.  

 

However, you can choose from our diverse types of mobile payment services and add 

your BOC Credit Card to any type of your choice. To learn more about their details, 

please visit www.bochk.com/creditcard/eng/creditcard/boci_cc_ex_ewallet.html. 
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